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I strongly support having non-discriminatory materials at schools.  Every year, I travel 

to states all over the US to speak to thousands of students about reading and writing.  

As I travel, I see states where books featuring gay characters are banned, or books 

that discuss race or ethnicity.  As a native Oregonian, I would hate to see this kind of 

bigotry take root here.   


